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We have had a great start to the term in Amethyst class this week. The children have all really 
engaged and taken on the role of Year 6’s well. 

Our WOW Day focussed on a cocoa conundrum in which the children took on different roles. 
We started with farmers, then the chocolate factories, shops and customers. 

During English this week, the children were recapping word classes and looking and non – 
chronological reports. Ready to write their own one in a couple of weeks.   

PE this term will be hockey and dance. In hockey, the children have been practicing dribbling 
and niggling! Next week, they will be using these skills in a match! During dance, the theme is 
rainforests, the children have had to move in time to the music and pretend they are different 
parts of the rainforest. Such as animals, the trees and humans (deforestation).   

In science, the children have been looking at the classification of living things. This term we will 
be looking at the 3 main kingdoms (animals, plants and fungi). 

During art this term, the children will be developing their drawing skills, with particular focus on 
the artwork of Georgia O’Keeffe. This week, they used sketching skills for shading and creating a 
3D effect on shapes.  

Home Learning: 

Science (classification of living things) - Fungi (mould) Investigation Observation over time 

What happens to a piece of bread if you leave it in a plastic bag for two weeks? 

Describe your findings. 

Keep a daily record of any changes or mould development. Present your findings however you 
choose: photographs, report, graph, chart etc...... 

 

Mathletics – Set weekly (Friday – Friday) 

TTRS 

5 times a week reading (signed at home please). 
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